
Important message regarding court judgments and RSS feeds 

Key work is planned to the judgment section of the SCTS website on the morning of 

Tuesday 27 May 2025. 

People with RSS feeds and similar notifications that alert them when new 

judgements are posted are advised to disable these features at this time. This is 

because the work could result in an extremely high number of notifications being 

sent. 

The update is due to take place between 08:00 and 13:00. No actual current court 

judgments will be posted during this time. 


